SPWG Report to ROS

June 11th, 2003

SPWG met May 20th to review the Bryan/College Station Outage. The review includes the working group’s conclusions to the cause investigation and recommendations for avoiding future similar occurrences. Turn out to the review was high and work progressed rapidly. SPWG also was asked by ERCOT Staff to review the ERCOT report on the outage. It was discussed at the same review meeting and returned to the Staff.

Protective Relay Misoperation reports for 100kV and above protected equipment were due June 1 for the time period of May 1st, 2002 to April 30th, 2003. 

July 11th is the deadline for submitting the future 4 years of short circuit data.

The next meeting for SPWG is scheduled for July 24th and 25th with PUB hosting in Brownsville. 

